
COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 20 September 2.00pm 
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions here: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

SENIORS FESTIVAL 
Seniors across Latrobe, South Gippsland and 
Baw Baw Shires, are invited to a Combined 
Gippsland Country Concert.

Melissa Langton stars in What the World 
Needs Now, a joyous, foot stomping, hand 
clapping celebration of the swinging sixties. 

Here are the details: 

WHEN: Thursday 12 October 2023

TIME: 11.00am – 12.00pm

WHERE: Gippsland Regional Indoor Sports 
Stadium, Catterick Crescent, Traralgon, VIC, 
3844

COST: Free Event

To book a ticket, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.guv.au/seniorsfestival

NOTICE OF WORKS

VicTrack is currently undertaking recladding works 
on the Korumburra Railway Goods Shed to restore 
the building so it can be leased out to a suitable 
tenant. 

The recladding will ensure the build keeps its 
original aesthetic. 

The works will be carried out in two stages so they 
fit in with the schedule of the surrounding works of 
the railway precinct. 

For more information, please visit:

victrack.com.au

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Australia Day Awards
Do you know someone who deserves 
recognition for their valuable contribution to 
South Gippsland? 

Nominations for the 2024 South Gippsland 
Australia Day Awards are now open. These 
awards pay tribute to the unsung heroes in 
our community who go above and beyond to 
help others, and leave a positive imprint on 
our region. 

This year Council will be awarding a Citizen 
of the Year, Young Citizen of the Year, and a 
Community Event of the Year award.

Nominations are open to all South Gippsland 
residents who have made an contribution 
to our community throughout the year. To 
nominate someone for Citizen of the Year or 
Young Citizen of the Year, simply complete 
a nomination form online, outlining how the 
nominee has contributed to our region and 
what makes then a worthy award recipient. 

Similarly, to make a nomination for Community 
Event of the Year, complete the online 
nomination form and outline the purpose of 
the event, the key outcomes and its benefit 
to the community. Nominating a community 
event is a great way for the community to 
recognise and celebrate our much-loved 
events and showcase the positive impact it 
has had on our local community. 

If you have been to a community event or 
know of someone who has made a difference 
to life in the South Gippsland region, don’t 
miss out on the opportunity to make a 
nomination for the Australia Day Awards. 

Nominations for the Australia Day Awards 
close 8 November 2023. 

For more information and to submit a 
nomination, please visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/australiaday

Make sure you don’t miss out on having 
your hard waste collected.

Bookings for the annual hard waste 
collection service are now open. 

All residents are eligible to receive one 
collection at a fee of $150 per property. A 
reduced rate of $53 applies for pension 
card holders.

Bookings close Friday 15 September. To 
book, please visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/hardwaste

Hard Waste 
Collection


